

Jarrow Cross Church of England Primary School

Borough Road, Jarrow, Tyne and Wear NE32 5UW

Tel: (0191) 4898354

Head Teacher: Mrs S. McBeth

Email:info@jarrowcross-pri.s-tyneside.sch.uk

Website: www.jarrowcross.co.uk

Tuesday 3rd September 2019

Dear Parents,

The children in Year 65, Mrs Staver's class, will be going swimming on a Monday afternoon, starting next week Monday 9th September.

Swimming is part of your child's education and our curriculum; therefore every child is expected to bring their swimming kit each week. Should your child not be able to go swimming for any reason, then a note from home <u>must</u> be brought to school, as a separate register of attendance will be kept.

Your child will need a swimming costume (no bikinis) or trunks (no long, loose shorts), swimming hat and large towel all in a bag.

Should you experience any problems with these arrangements, please contact me at school.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Watson PE Co-Ordinator













